
Clerks Report for October 22 

Playing Field:  

The goal posts have been delivered; staff will hopefully be installing these during the next month. 

The report from the servicing on the zipwire has highlighted that repairs are required. The order for 

this work has been given and we are currently awaiting a start date. 

A complaint has been received regarding balls being kicked over the hedge near where the netting 

has been installed. Concerns have been raised at the potential risk of damage that could occur. I 

have asked the casual staff to look at installing the goal posts slightly further down the field so that 

this would alleviate the issue.  

Cemetery: 

The plaques have been installed on the Cemetery benches and the families seem to be satisfied with 

the new installations. 

The planting of Flanders Field has been undertaken by the children from the Eco Club at St Dennis 

Academy, they have also planted out the large flower bed on section A and are currently preparing 

the other bed at the bottom of the Cemetery for planting more flowers.  

The order has been given for the wall repairs and we are hopeful that his will be started in 

November, an article has been drafted to advise visitors of the work. 

Compliments received from a member of the public regarding the high standard of the maintenance 

of the Cemetery. 

General: 

Kernow Drains have been called out to clear a blockage in the sink unit within the toilets. 

Hendra Prazey Land: awaiting further information from the Estate Agent. 

Members of the public have been into the office over the past month with various questions and 

issues: 

• Enquiry about community Grant and Education application. 

• Parking on double yellow lines. 

• Parking concerns generally 

• Speeding on Hall Road 
 

 
 
 


